
Deputy Consul General to the
Consulate-General of Japan in
Houston  visits  Phillips
Murrah

Ryuji Iwasaki and Pat Hall at the law
offices of Phillips Murrah P.C.

Phillips Murrah was honored to have Deputy Consul General to
the  Consulate-General  of  Japan  in  Houston,  Ryuji  Iwasaki
(left), visit the Firm during his economic and cultural tour
to Oklahoma.

Mr. Iwasaki is pictured here at the law offices of Phillips
Murrah P.C., on Thursday, July 22, with long-time ally and
consultant to the Consulate-General of Japan in Houston, Pat
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Hall  (right).  Mr.  Hall  has  also  been  a  lobbyist  and
legislative advocate for Phillips Murrah for many years.


